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NORTHERN ONTARIO EXPO ANNOUNCES THE CANCELLATION OF TIMMINS EXPO 2025

PRESENTED BY NORTHERN ONTARIO EXPO

After extensive internal discussions, reviewing the overall support and going through the trials and tribulations from last year’s Timmins Expo
2024, our board of directors have made the difficult decision to cancel this year’s Timmins Expo 2025 which was scheduled for this coming
September.

We will be putting all of our focus and efforts into making TimminsCon 2026 the best it can be by building off of this year’s TimminsCon success.
TimminsCon 2026 is scheduled for April 11 & 12, 2026 at the McIntyre Community Centre.

We remain focused and determined to continue to bring you quality events and exciting attractions. By making this difficult decision, this will
allow us to continue to do so for all ages to enjoy.

Thank you to everyone who supported this event last year and we look forward to seeing you all in April 2026.



